
 
 
 
 
Application for Other Than Normal Gas Spacing Area 
 
TAKE NOTICE that BP Canada Energy Company, 240 – 4th Avenue S.W., PO Box 200, Calgary, Alberta T2P 2H8, 
has applied for Other Than Normal Spacing in order to produce gas from the well BP Northstar S Grizzly a-A3-A/93-I-
15 (WA# 14112) from the Nordegg-Baldonnel formation. 

The Other Than Normal Spacing Area requested is as follows: 
 
93-I-10 Block I 
             

Units 92, 93, 94, 95 
    

93-I-15 Block A 
             

Units 2, 3, 4 and 5. 
    

If no valid objection in writing is received by the undersigned by March 5, 2008 the application may be approved 
subject to such conditions as may be prescribed. 

Copies of the application may be obtained from the applicant.  Any objection should be sent in writing to both the 
undersigned and the applicant. 

Dated at Victoria, British Columbia this 13th day of February 2008. 

 
Richard Slocomb,  
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering  
Resource Conservation  

 Oil and Gas Commission  
 
Applicant Contact: Max Eddington (403) 233-1544 
 
 
 


